
From: Doug Amos   
Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 2:19 PM 
To: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Marr-Philipps Ancaster 
 

Please follow the conditions on this development at Academy/Wilson adhering to 

protocols and necessary vigilance. This proposal is not essential and nothing more a $ grab 

on the part of the developers. A recent drive down Barton St revealed vacant lots and 

boarded up storefronts everywhere. Why is not this type of development not ongoing 

there? 
 

Tx for presenting this opportunity to express ourselves 
 

Regards, 

Douglas Amos 
 


